GOVERNMENT OF SAINT LUCIA
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE
CUSTOMS & EXCISE DEPARTMENT

NOTICE
NO. 4 of 2023

EARLY CLOSURE

The Customs and Excise Department informs the public of the early closure
of its main office located at the Chitolie Building, Beanefield, Vieux Fort and
its office at the Vieux Fort Docks, New Dock Road, Vieux Fort on Friday,
April 28, 2023 from 12:00 P-m. to address urgent staff concerns,

The Offices will resume normal operations on Tuesday, May 02, 2023.

The Department apologizes for any inconveniences caused to our valued
customers.

Sl

Shermar T.G. Emmanuel (Mr.)
Comptroller of Customs (Ag.)

April 27, 2023




